

November 30, 2016

The Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: London Hydro

Given that the Premier of Ontario and the Ontario Energy Board are encouraging public utilities to consider methods under which they may achieve efficiencies in operations, I am seeking support of the following recommendation with respect to London Hydro:

"The Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back to a future meeting of Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee with respect to potential financial, economic and legal implications that may result from London Hydro investigating possible mergers, acquisitions, amalgamations and dispositions, which may include taking on strategic partners.

Respectfully submitted,

M. van Holst Councillor, Ward 1